

JUNIOR SCHOOL

The Bury Odiham Hook Hampshire RG29 1NB

Telephone: (01256) 702973

Email: adminoffice@mayhill.hants.sch.uk

28th February 2024

Headteacher: Sarah McGillivray

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 Visit to the Safer Hart 'Think Safe' Event

Year 6 have been invited to attend the Safer Hart 'Think Safe' event on Wednesday 13th March 2024 in Camberley.

The aim of the event is to enable the children to learn about safety and gain increased confidence in themselves and their abilities through taking part in a number of scenarios linked to everyday life, for example, anti-social behaviour, stranger danger and road safety.

The 'Safer Hart' Partnership has asked for a £5 contribution per child towards the cost of transport this year. The year group will be attending the morning session with the coach leaving school at 8.45am so please ensure your child arrives in school at 8.30am on the morning of the trip. We will be back at school in time for lunch.

Children will need to be in their normal school uniform.

Please provide consent AND payment online via SCOPAY by **Wednesday 6th March.** If your child is entitled to free school meals, you will not be expected to pay for this trip, however, we do need your consent to be given via SCOPAY.

If you have any questions about this trip, please contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs McLaughlin and Miss Argent

Year 6 Teachers





